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May 18, 2025 

Dear Open Day Chair,  

Yolo Fliers Country Club cordially invites your WNHGA members to participate in our Open Day to be held on 

Monday, June 23, 2025. Registration will begin at 7:30 AM, followed by a 9 AM shotgun start. Breakfast will be 

provided prior to tee off and lunch with a “no host” bar will follow play. You are welcome to use our practice range to 

warm up beforehand.   

The WNHGA Director-in-Charge (DIC) of our Open Day is: 

 Kirstin Burrup    (360) 931-6942 

 5170 Golden Foothill Pkwy  wnhgacommunications@gmail.com 

 El Dorado Hills, CA  

 

For those who may not be familiar with the Yolo Fliers Club, or “The Fliers Club” as it is known to its members, it is a 

private golf and country club with a long and proud history. Founded over a century ago by a group of aviation 

enthusiasts led by O.W.H. Pratt, the club was intended to be a haven for aerial enthusiasts and their families. By 

October 1919, the Yolo Fliers Club had its first 100 members. The clubhouse is festooned with historical artifacts, 

including an antique propeller and photographs of bygone aviators, including a large, signed photograph of famed 

aviator Amelia Earhart.   

One of the best-known features of the club, is the USAF-T-37A Jet Powered Advanced Trainer, known as “Tweety 

Bird.” The plane is situated as though taking off and placed near the clubhouse and practice putting green. You’ll not 

want to miss the opportunity to play at this fabulous and historical course. 

If you are considering a “stay and play”, check out The Hotel Winters, a 4-star boutique spa hotel locate in the heart of 

nearby Winters only 15 minutes from the Yolo Fliers club. The hotel is only steps from many renowned tasting rooms, 

farm to fork restaurants and don’t forget a special spa treatment at the ZenTerra spa within the hotel. Or indulge your 

golf game with a tee time the day before at the exceptional Yocha Dehe Golf Course at the Cache Creek Casino.  

We are looking forward to you joining us for an enjoyable round of golf on the beautiful course. 

Sincerely,  

 

Georgia Cochran, Captain Yolo Fliers Niners   Kristen Burrup, WNHGA Director-in-Charge 
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